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Shelton First Baptist 

428 W. Cota St.   

Shelton, WA  98584 
 

[360.426.8461] 
 

fbc@sheltonfbc.org  
 

www.sheltonfbc.org 
 

 
 

Sunday Mornings  
9:00 + 10:30  
 

Services in Spanish 
Latino Ministry  
6 pm at FBC  
 
 
 

Pastoral Staff: 
   

Pastor Jake Magee x.14  
     PastorJake@sheltonfbc.org 
    Senior Pastor  
 
 

Pastor Glen Keeffe  x.13  
     PastorGlen@sheltonfbc.org 
    Senior Associate Pastor        
 
 

Pastor Marlon Salamanca  
   Marlon@sheltonfbc.org  x.22 
   Pastor Latino Church Ministry  
 
 

Pastor James Dale  
   PastorJames@sheltonfbc.org x.16 
   Associate Pastor / Youth Ministry  
 

 

Pastor Ryan Clair  
   PastorRyan@sheltonfbc.org x. 11 
 Associate Worship Pastor 
 
 
 

Anne-Marie Nakhla  

   Anne-Marie@sheltonfbc.org x. 17  
   Children’s Minister  
 

 

Office Administrator  
 

Natalie Hamilton x.15 
Natalie@sheltonfbc.org 

 
 
 
 

Custodial Support: 
 

Brian Huskey 
 
 

Bill Tondre 
 
 

Office Support Staff: 
 
 

 

Sylvia Sims  x.10 
Receptionist / Worship / Sm. Grps.  
Sylvia@sheltonfbc.org 
 

Pam Kealy x.12 
Receptionist / Children’s / Youth  
Pamk@sheltonfbc.org 
 

Jessica Howard x.23 

Bookkeeper, FBC & MCCS  
Jessica@sheltonfbc.org  

 

For Everyone | The Gospel of Luke  
Sundays, 9:00 and 10:30 am 
 

Join us as we study this masterpiece of  
true inclusion and investigative journalism:  
the Gospel of Luke.    
 
 

 CONNECTING   
 

Just like that, January has passed and February is here!  We want to stay  

Connected to our church family, and help you find ways to connect with us!   

Here are a few ways you might not know of…   
 

 At www.shetlonfbc.org , you can LISTEN to the latest and past sermons each week.  

We also post a calendar and newsletter here, offer on-line giving, and direct you to special events.  

 

 At https://www.facebook.com/sheltonfbc/ , you can WATCH a video of each week’s Sermon.  

We also post pictures and events and encouragement here. 

 

 On the YouVersion Bible app, check the “events” tab and SEE our weekly bulletin.   

Download the app, and connect with friends who are doing weekly/daily devotionals.  

 

AT FBC, in real life… We love to hear from you on Sunday mornings!  Please fill out a  

CONNECT CARD to let us know you are with us.  UPDATE us with your current emails,  

mobile and home phone numbers, new addresses, etc.  

Fellowship - come enjoy refreshments after each service and meet someone new!  

 

Newsletter Connecting …  In this newsletter you will find information on many of  

our ministries here at FBC and how you can participate! We love our church family!  

              
 

Marriage Enrichment Event for Young Married Couples:   
 

                                    Wed. Feb. 12,  from 6-8 pm. @ FBC 
 

                                    We are super excited to host an evening of encouragement to build up your 
marriage. If you are married (Especially 10 years or less) then you will want to be at this event.  We 
will take care of your kids from babies through 4 years old.  If your kids are older they can partici-
pate in AWANA or Middle School youth group.    
 

The evening will consist of an elegant setting for meet & greet with tasty hors d’oeuvres, some fun 
and engaging encouragement for growing in your relationship, a marriage panel where you can ask 
anything AND…Door Prizes!  Who knows what they will be but you will want them!!!   
 

Please contact the office to RSVP or contact Pastor Glen if you have any questions.   
(360) 426-8461  pastorglen@sheltonfbc.org  Sign up to attend! 
 
 

      
 

Chili Cook Off Sun. Feb.16, after both services 
 

That’s right, back by popular demand, we will  
have a Chili Cook Off after each service.  
Mild - Hot - Super Spicy!  We’ll vote for our favorites!   
 

SIGN UP to be a Chef, by marking your  
Connect Card or visit our table in the  
Family Center, or call (360) 426-8461.  
The more the better!  1st Service Chefs NEEDED!   
 
   

Among The Pines 
 

Our worship pastor Ryan Clair,  
released his brand new album on Friday! 
These are a collection of songs he has  

written since arriving here in Washington 
State and we’re so excited for this release.  

 

CDs will be available starting this Sunday, Feb. 02,  
at the info counter in the lobby. 

Our Office will be  
Closed, Monday,  

February 17,  
President’s Day.  
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Missions Supply Workshop  
 

Thurs. Feb. 13. 9:30– 11:30 am. Rm. 205!  
 

We hope you will join us as we prepare items for  
our missionaries and spend time together sharing 
and praying. All are welcome to attend.  
 
Q. Call Claire Long @ (360)427-1347 

MEN—Please let us know you are planning to  
attend our upcoming Men’s Retreat!  Register on  
Sundays, or online sheltonfbc.org/men’s-retreat 

 

LiveWire Events Senior Adults 55+ or Retired 
  

 

Thurs. Feb. 13.   Senior Luncheon , 12 noon  
in the Family Center. 
 

We look forward to celebrating Valentine's               
Day with decorations, food, and songs  
and activities to praise God's love for us.  
Enjoy a time of fellowship, good food and  
time to reflect on our blessings.  Bring your own 
table service and a hot dish, or salad or dessert 
to share. Don't be shy. If you've never come be-
fore, we promise a warm welcome.  
 
Wed. Feb. 26. Senior Men's Breakfast 8 am.  
in the Family Center. 

Our  men fix an  
excellent breakfast.   
Come early, coffee  
will be on at 7:30.   
Enjoy some extra time  
for conversation.  Bring  
a guest and both of you 
will have breakfast on us.  
Donation: $5.  

 
Wed. Feb. 26. Outing to Governor’s Mansion 

 

We will leave from the church approx. 11:15 for 
lunch & a guided tour through the Governor's  
Mansion.  Sign up at senior fellowship.  To go, we 
need to submit your name in advance and all will 
be required to have photo ID.  

 

Sparrow Care Ministry presents a  
Safe Families Informational Meeting  
February 18, 6:30 pm. at PUD#3 2621 Johns Prairie Rd.  

 

Safe Families for Children is a movement exemplifying biblical hospitality that 
keeps children safe and families intact. We surround families in crisis with car-
ing, compassionate community. This movement relies on local churches, Host 
Families, and a network of support, to open their arms, their hearts, and their 
homes. At this meeting, Todd Hobert from Olive Crest sharing and answering 
questions. This meeting is for people who are interested in becoming a host family, a family advocate, those who 
work with vulnerable populations and want to find out more about this resource, and anyone who would like to know 
more about this ministry. This meeting will be a great first step in helping us to make a difference in our community! 
There have been 35,000 hostings from 70 cities in the US, with the incredible statistic of 97% of children returning 
to their families instead of entering into the foster care system. This is an amazing opportunity for the church to step 
in and help families and keep children safe.  Q’s contact Amy Rieck at (360) 790-8139  

Men’s Breakfast Potluck and Study! 
February 29, 7:30 am @ FBC  
 

Please bring your favorite  
Breakfast dish to share, a Bible,  
notebook & pen for our study time.  
Q: contact Michael Scafe (360) 463-0678 

Women’s  
Ministry - New  
Opportunity! 

 

1st Friday of 
each month.   

 
Ladies, please 

join us Friday, February 7th,  for a laid back 
time of Coffee, Prayer & Fellowship at FBC. 

Bring a project that you have been wanting to 
finish or your book folding from our January 

event. Childcare provided upon request.  
Contact Danielle Rylander @ (360) 490-3594 

 
 

Sat. Feb.15, Ladies’ Bunco + Breakfast  9am.  
Join us for a fun chance to get to know other    
ladies at FBC and reflect on ways that God sus-
tains us. Danielle Rylander @ (360) 490-3594 
        
 

Women’s Bible Study Fellowship.  
Wed. @ 9:30 am. at FBC  
Contact: Doris Zacher (360) 462-0269  

        
 

Women’s Bible Study, Thurs. @ 9:30 am.  
 

Rm. 101—Book of 2 Peter  
Contact Sherry Kalte  (360) 427-9447  

 

Men’s Bible Study Fellowship  
Tuesdays @ 6:30 pm.  
Contact: Gerry Zacher (360) 462-0269  

Missions Sunday, Feb. 09 @ FBC  
    Taking the Gospel into all the world… 

  

 Rene Chanco – Philippines 

 HS Youth Summer Missions 

 Safe Families, Foster Care  

 Baptisms and Membership 

 

TACTICS w/ Phil Wilson,  
Sundays, 10:30 am. in Rm. 205  
Come learn ways to express  
your faith in our current culture,  
with grace and conviction.  



 

Sunday School @ 9:00 + 10:30   

Rm. 203  Nursery + Pre K 
Rm. 204  1st - 2nd  
Rm. 205  3rd –5th        

WE LOVE TEACHING GOD’S WORD TO YOUR KIDS!  
 

Lyrical Youth Choir. Mon. 4 pm.  Rm. 101  

sheltonc3youth 
 
 

Children’s Ministry Director:  
Anne-Marie@sheltonfbc.org.  

(360) 426-8461 x17 

 
 

Hs and ms youth groups  
 

High School Youth Group: 
2020 kicked off with an opportunity for 
our students to Reset, Restart, and 
Refocus on Jesus. We've relaunched 
our time in God's Word. Praise God for 
so many students doing daily devo-
tions.— YOUVERSION Bible App.  
 
Our summer discipleship trip is set, and this is the biggest trip yet! We'll partner  
with YWAM Idaho for our ten-day-long Big Summer Missions. The first four days  
will be spent at a camp near Warm Lake. This mountain location has no cell phone 
reception and will be the perfect place to focus on our relationships with the Lord,  

worship, grow together, and prepare for our outreach. The outreach portion will be spent in Boise.  
 
 

Partnering with YWAM Idaho, we'll spend a week working with the large refugee population. Boise has a long legacy 
of welcoming people who are fleeing persecution, often with only the clothes on their backs! Our students have a 
chance to build relationships, share the Gospel through VBS and music. The trip will be unlike anything we've ever 
done, and I cannot wait to see all God will do. 
 

If you have questions about the trip, contact Pastor James. Our students will begin fund-raising shortly.  
Feel free to share ideas, resources, prayers, or words of encouragement! 
 
Middle School Youth Group: 
Our 6th-8th grade students are launching into 2020 by going back to the basics.  
We're answering the fundamental questions like, "Why did God create us?" or "Why is life hard?"  
or "Why do we need Jesus?"   Praise God for all the students piling in C3 each Wednesday.  
It is full of life, energy, and sweat.  
 

                          

FBC Youth Ministry 
HS Study Group   gr. 9-12 
Sundays, 9 am, in C3                                                
 

HS Youth Group. in C3                                                               
Mondays, 6:30-8:30 pm                
                                    
MS Study Group   gr. 6-8 
Sundays, 9 am, in C3                                                 
 

MS Youth Group. in C3                                                                
Wednesdays, 6 - 8 pm                

 

AWANA CLUB.  
Wednesdays 6-8  

MOMS + INFANTS CARE  RM.  
down the hall from the Coffee Bar upstairs 

FEBRUARY CLUB Nights! 
 

FEB. 05 
AWANA Store 
& Baby Night 
 

FEB. 12 
Love Your 
Neighbor 
 
 

FEB. 19 
Fruit of the  
Spirit Night 
 
 

FEB. 26 
Talk with an  
Accent Night 

 
 

AWANA GRAND PRIX See back page 
For more information!!!  Don’t Miss Out!  

A VESTED  
INTEREST IN 

HELPING KIDS 
AND THEIR  
FAMILIES 

Parents, Teachers/ Helpers/ Adults…  
 

We are putting together a  
Kids & Families Ministry Team  
of people who have a VESTED INTEREST  
IN HELPING KIDS AND THEIR FAMILIES  
GROW IN FAITH AND COMMUNITY at FBC.  
 
Goals of the team are to better welcome others into this church 
community, teach our kids to love God deeply, to serve God 
in their community, and have a spiritual influence that reach-
es families.  
 
Please contact Anne-Marie Nakhla if this is something that  
you are interested in being a part of. We are having a vision  
& ideas meeting on Sunday, Feb 9 at 12:00ish in Room 105 
(that’s the center room in the Kid’s Wing).  
 
Grab some food from the Family Center and make your way 
down to the Kid’s Area. I’ll put out toys for kids in the next room, 
so they can be close by and occupied.  
 
Anne-Marie  

https://www.instagram.com/sheltonc3youth/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/SheltonC3/


Giving of Our Regular Tithes and Offerings.  
Ministering together in His name.   
 

 

Ways Our Church Family Can Give:   
 

 Offering Envelopes are provided in the pew rack for your checks or cash offerings on Sundays, as a part of 
our regular acts of worship.  

 

 Set up “Bill Pay” through your bank, for regular giving, to avoid extra cost associated with processing a credit card 
payment.   

 

  Giving Online @ www.sheltonfbc.org.  A secure resource on our web page, for credit card giving on a one 
time or reoccurring basis.   

 

Please note: Credit Card payments have an added cost to FBC of 3%.  
Please consider adding 3% to your payment with this method to cover added costs.   

 
Questions:  Please contact our Financial Secretary Val Robbins, val@sheltonfbc.org   

AWANA Grand Prix—Friday, February 26, 6-8 pm.    
AWANA T&T   Sign Up by Feb.12  


